
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Virginia Wineries and Vineyards,   

We would like to extend an invitation for you to attend the Virginia Wineries Association’s 
Governor's Cup Gala at the Richmond Marriott on Thursday, February 23rd, from 6-9pm. 
This will include the presentation of the 2012 Virginia Governor's Cup Award as well as 
other industry awards, lovely Virginia wines and an abundance of delicious food.  

As a sponsor of this event, the Virginia Wineries Association has an allotted number of tickets 
to distribute. It is a great opportunity for Virginia wineries to meet with legislators, media, 
restaurateurs, and retailers. We have a limited number of tickets available - which we will be 
distributing on a first come, first serve basis. We ask that you limit your request to two tickets 
per winery or vineyard.   

The event will kick off with the Governor's Cup announcement promptly at 6:00pm. We 
recommend arriving no later than 5:45pm to check in.  

If you would like to attend, please send an email to info@vawine.org. We will add your name to 
the guest list.  

Please feel free to call if you have any questions.  

Registration  

Name  ________________________________ Additional Attendee ___________________________ 

Winery or Vineyard Name _____________________________________________________________  

Address ___________________________________________________________________________ 

City __________________________________  State _________________  Zip _________________ 

Telephone __________________________ Email _________________________________________ 

Return by to the Virginia Wineries Association by:  
- Fax: 804-644-8762 
- Email: info@vawine.org 
- Mail: 701 E. Franklin Street, Suite 809 Richmond, VA 23219 
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